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Statement by Peter Ronai, Esq. and Holly Ostrov Ronai, Esq. on Behalf of Hungarian Student-
Victims of July 7, 2010 Duck Boat Fatal Accident
 
PHILADELPHIA, Jan. 25, 2011 /PRNewswire-USNewswire/ -- On behalf of the families of Dora
Schwendtner and Szabolcs Prem, we are in constant contact with the families in Hungary and
they remain determined to get to the truth about how and why their only children died. They
cannot believe that authorities are still debating whether to permit the duck boats to resume
operation - regardless of the location - as long as the vehicles are considered by experts to be
death traps.  How many deaths by duck boat does it take before the lesson is learned that in
their current state of design they're an accident waiting to happen?
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